BLIND BROOK
MIDDLE SCHOOL

DAILY BULLETIN

Tuesday, December 21, 2021 (“D” day)

Drama Club will not meet today. When we return from the break, we will jump into stage
design and backstage skills to learn how the magic of theatre happens behind the curtain! All
students are welcome to attend. Beauty and the Beast CREW members are strongly
encouraged to join us to learn more about your role while you prepare for the upcoming
production! :)

Thank you to everyone for following our lunch changes yesterday. We did a much better job
keeping spaced out during lunch and let’s keep it that way today. Just a reminder that 6th and
7th grade students will eat lunch first with the 6th grade in the lower cafeteria and 7th grade in
the upper cafeteria. 8th graders will have AAA first and must either go to a teacher, the library,
or gym and then can eat the second half of the block once the 6th and 7th graders have left.

Of course in addition to lunch, the first step to keeping everyone safe is mask wearing. We
have said this a lot but we need another reminder. Masks must be worn over the mouth and
nose throughout the day! Please pay attention to this so that we can keep everyone in our
community safe!

Our final festive dress up day will be on Thursday with Blizzard Bling! With winter, comes
snow - come to school dressed in what you would wear for a snowy day - pajamas,
sweatpants, sweatshirt, hat, gloves, etc. We will have some surprise musical guests on this
day throughout the halls of BBMS.

Today’s Clubs:

Art-Club-(M105) CANCELLED
Broadcast Media Production (M100)
Dance Club (M103)

Brama-Clab(Auditeritmy CANCELLED
Yearbook (M200)

BIRTHDAYS
December 21 - Chris Colby



